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Dear parents and carers, 
It is hard to believe that we are now at the end of another school year.What a 
year it has been! We have had our second Outstanding Ofsted, our second Arts 
Mark Gold, our second appearnce at the National Gallery and our fourth Basic 
Skills Award. The list is endless. 
The children have enjoyed residentials, trips and visits as well as  fantastic 
learning opportunities. 
Now is the time to say a big thank you to all the members of our school com-
munity;our children,families, friends, and staff. Everyone has worked really 
hard to make Sydenham Primary School the success it is. We hope that you all 
have a fantastic summer holiday and look forward to seeing you in September. 
We wish our year 6 pupils good luck as they enter the next stage of their  
education.  

 
 

The Autumn Term starts on Tuesday 8th September 2015 
Best wishes 

Carla Matthews 
Associate Headteacher 

 
 

 

 @SydenhamPrimary 

Congratulations to all of this week’s Sydenham Super Stars! 
Friday 17th July, 2015 

We are sorry to say goodbye to Mrs 
Leon, Miss Lloyd, Miss Martin and 
wish them every success in their new 
ventures.  

 

http://www.healthyschools.gov.uk/Default.aspx
http://brandingsource.blogspot.com/2012/06/new-logo-twitter.html
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The year 6 leavers’ dinner was a great success. The children enjoyed meeting outside, despite 
the drizzle for a group photo. The fruit cocktails were a welcome start and the food was  
delicious. The evening ended with a little dancing, a great time was had by all. A big thank you 
to everyone who supported the evening. 



Full House at  
Sydenham’s PTA 

night! 

 
A big thank you to everybody who attended the PTA bingo night last Wednesday.  
The evening was great fun and raised £164 towards the purchase of resources to 
support our children’s learning – fantastic!   
It was great to see so many families enjoying themselves together.  Well done to 
our hardworking PTA for organising everything and providing such lovely prizes. 
For more information about up and coming PTA events for the new academic year, 
keep an eye on the PTA notice board in the playground and the newsletter.  



Library Challenge. The local libraries are offering a reading challenge for children linked to the 
Guiness Book of Records with the theme of record breakers. There are stickers and activity sheets 
to collect. Bring your proof of taking part for a special bookworm badge next term. 


